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18th October 2016

Dear parents/guardians,

Scoil Naomh Eltin will be staging a performance of ‘Jonah – A Fishy Tail’. We are currently trying to organise costumes for the characters in the show. Please find below suggested costumes for your child’s part. We would greatly appreciate if costumes would be ready and sent into school in a labelled bag by Thursday, 17th November.

Sunbathers:  (Junior Infants and 2nd)
· Bright beachwear and beach bags
Pirates: (5th and 6th)
· A variety of pirate costumes
Sailors: (4th)
· Navy trousers, stripy tops and sailor hats
Spanish dancers:  (3rd)
· Bright flamenco and matador style costumes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sea creatures:  (Senior Infants and 1st)
· Black trousers and a plain blue/green top 
· Blue and green strips of material (Fluorescent if possible)

Your assistance and cooperation is greatly appreciated as always. 

Is sinne le meas, 

Costumes team
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